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Indiana State Board of Education Approves School Letter Grades 
  
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana State Board of Education (Board) met today for its March business meeting 
and approved the placement of the 2018-2019 school letter grades. Grades may be viewed here. 
 
“Consistent with the Governor’s request and the action of the General Assembly, these grades reflect 
the higher of last year’s or this year’s grades as schools and corporations are ‘held harmless’ from the 
potentially negative impact of their students’ performance on ILEARN this spring,” said B. J. Watts, 
Board chair.  
 
Gov. Holcomb signed Public Law 2-2020 on February 12, 2020, which requires that a school’s A-F grade 
for the 2018-2019 school year may not be lower than that same school’s A-F grade for the 2017-2018 
school year. The Indiana Department of Education compared the grades and assigned the better grade 
received by the school between these two school years. Schools received all performance and 
accountability data for the 2018-2019 school year regardless of which grade was assigned. Information 
about the appeals process may be found here. 
 
The Board will next meet on April 15, 2020 in Indianapolis. 
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